
Home curbside pickup of composting material 
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Phyllis I'm optimistic that the Village Board will support the CAC recommendations. Dan 
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Phyllis Perkins <phyllisperkins@phyllisfperkins.com> 
Mon 12/11/2017 3:22 PM 

To: 
Mayor;  

You replied on 12/11/2017 5:03 PM. 

I am writing to add my voice to those who are requesting home curbside pick up of composting waste.  I 

have been participating in the project by taking my kitchen composting materials to the sanitation 

department, and I will continue to do so if we don’t have curbside pickup.  But I have daughters and 

sons-in-law who live in Scarsdale who have full time jobs and whose weekends are taken up with their 

children’s activities.  (Ah, the life of a suburban parent)  I know that they, and many, many more like 

them would gladly separate their compostable waste if there were curbside pick-up.  Another thought is 

that perhaps there could be some way for the compostable garbage could be picked up along with the 

regular household garbage, yet kept separate so that there wouldn’t be the need for another pick-up.  In 

any case, with a growing consciousness of the role of more carefully taking care of our ecology I think it 

makes it important to encourage programs like this one.  Please give every consideration to this 

proposal. 
  
Very truly yours, 
Phyllis Perkins 
4 Rectory Lane 
 


